
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS ON PROPOSED ANNEXATIONS  
BY THE CITY OF BLOOMINGTON, INDIANA  

Interested persons are hereby notified that on August 4, 2021, the Common Council of the City 
of Bloomington will hold a public hearing at 3:00 p.m. local time at the Bloomington City Hall, 
Council Chambers, 401 North Morton Street, Bloomington, Indiana 47404, concerning several 
annexations being considered by Bloomington under the following proposed Ordinances:  

Ordinance No. 17-09 (South-West A Bloomington Annexation); 
Ordinance No. 17-10 (South-West B Bloomington Annexation); 
Ordinance No. 17-11 (South-West C Bloomington Annexation); 
Ordinance No. 17-12 (South-East Bloomington Annexation); 
Ordinance No. 17-13 (North Island Bloomington Annexation); 
Ordinance No. 17-14 (Central Island Bloomington Annexation); 
Ordinance No. 17-15 (South Island Bloomington Annexation); and 
Ordinance No. 17-17 (North Bloomington Annexation).   

In order to limit the spread of COVID-19, the August 4th public hearing will also be conducted 
electronically, and Councilmembers, City representatives, and members of the public may 
participate and be heard via the Zoom platform.  All are encouraged to access the August 4th 
meeting and participate by using the following web address: 
 https://bloomington.zoom.us/j/94918610625?pwd=UkptSG1zOCt5aE50U0Q5VWNLYnhrQT09   

A link to the meeting, along with telephone dialing options for accessing the meeting, is also 
available on the City’s annexation website located at bloomington.in.gov/annex. 

The proposed Ordinances and corresponding fiscal plans, and the legal descriptions and maps of 
the annexation areas, are all available for inspection by the public during regular business hours 
at the Bloomington City Hall, 401 North Morton Street, Bloomington, Indiana 47404.  Copies 
are also available on the City’s annexation website, located at bloomington.in.gov/annex.  The 
City reserves the right to amend the annexations, fiscal plans, and/or Ordinances prior to taking 
final action.   The City is authorized to consider these annexations in accordance with Indiana 
Code § 36-4-3.   

At such hearing, all interested parties will have an opportunity to testify as to the proposed 
annexations, and the hearing may be adjourned to a later date or dates.   

 Dated this 1st day of June, 2021.   
 City of Bloomington, Indiana 
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